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Half –Term Break 

I know that for the majority of our families, half term break will not have the same meaning as usual 

considering school has been closed! However, no work will be set on Seesaw and therefore a half term 

break from screen time I am sure will be welcomed by many. 

It is fair to say that we are all desperate for schools to re-open by March 8th for many reasons and if 

that is the case, there is light at the end of this lockdown tunnel. 

As a lot of staff at school have school-age children, we know how hard this has been for parents, carers 

and children; a real lesson in resilience and managing our lives through difficult times. 

A huge well done and sincere ‘thank you’ to every adult who has been at the chalk face of home-

schooling for the past six weeks. Although we have all seen the many funny videos posted on different 

media sites relating to the trials and tribulations of trying to teach your own children, there is no doubt 

that this has been a very trying period. Therefore take some time to congratulate yourself for making it 

this far in whatever way you managed it!  

Take care everyone, hope to see you again in person, very soon! 

 

 

Staff Pancake Race 

 

Many events have had to be cancelled recently but some traditions can never be overcome; the 

Feckenham Staff Pancake Race is one of those traditions.  

Please take a look on Seesaw to see how competitive our staff really are! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


